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STANDARD DISCLAIMER

"The views expressed herein represent only those of the
Section on Courts, Lawyers, and the Administration of Justice
of the District of Columbia Bar and not those of the District
of Columbia Bar or of its Board of Governors."



SUMMARY

The D.C. Superior Court has published for comment
a proposed revision of its Mandatory Arbitration Program
Rules. The Section on Courts, Lawyers, and the
Administration of Justice of the D.C. Bar supports the
Program and generally approves the amendments, with one
suggestion for change intended to increase the

flexibility of the Program.



